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May 27,2020

BRENT F FACER
829 E OAK ST
POCATELLO tD 83201-3901

Re: change in water Right ownership: 75-7033 (sptit into 7s-7033 and r\-i49g4)

Dear Water Right Holde(s):

The Department of Water Resources (Department) acknowledges the receipt of correspondence changing
ownership of a portion of the above referenced water right(s) to you. The Department has modified its iecords
based on the information received and has enclosed a computer-generated report for you.

Your portion of each water right(s) has a specified point of diversion, nature of use and place of use.
lf you plan to change the authorized point of diversion, nature of use, or place of use, including
adding a new point of diversion, you must file an Application for Transfer of Water Right. lf you do not
plan to change any elements of your water right, then no further action is required at this time.

The portion of the water right retained by the original right holder retains the original water right number. The
Department is sending the original right holder a copy of this letter and a computer-generated report showing
the changes to the original water right.

Updating the ownership record for a water right does not reconfirm the validity of the right. When
processing a Notice of Change in Water Right Ownership, the Department does not review the history of
water use to determine if the right has been forfeited or deliberately abandoned through five years or more
of non-use. To read more about water right forfeiture, including how to protect a water right from forfeiture,
please see ldaho Code gg 42-222 and 42-223.

Please note, water right owners are required to report any change of water right ownership and any change of
mailing address to the Department within 120 days of the change. Reporting iorms are available from any
office of the Department, or from the Department's website.

Also note, water rights 75-7038 & 75-10001 were not updated. These water rights are not appurtenant to your
property. A refund of $50 has been requested and will be sent to you from the State Controller's Officer within
1 0 days.

lf you have any questions concerning the enclosed information, please contact me at (208) 297-4942.

Sincerely,

%.$!v!'r{'
J6an Hersley
Technical Records Specialist 2

Enclosure(s)

c: DANIEL F RUFE


